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Thursday 3rd December 2020 
 
Dear Year 4 parents, 
 
Happy final day of isolation/remote learning! You have all been fantastic! 
 
We are very excited to welcome Year 4 back to school tomorrow after a period of remote learning. If your child 
is well and symptom free, we look forward to seeing them as usual at school tomorrow.  
 
I would like to take the opportunity to thank you all for the support over the last two weeks, the children have 
been brilliant and worked so hard, this is down to high expectations and support from home, it is much 
appreciated. Thank you for the lovely emails, comments and feedback, I cannot emphasise enough how valued 
it is.  
 
The teachers have been fantastic as teaching through a computer is certainly not what any of us have been 
expected to do before! They have however dealt with the situation with brilliantly and I could not be prouder of 
team GV.  
 

We cannot wait to see the children tomorrow. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs A Connop 
Head Teacher   
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